
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 3:41:59 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 11:16 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-31

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Mark Braet

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Why is the rate for Union South natural gas almost twice as much as the rest of the province serviced by
Enbridge/Union Gas. With our location in proximity to the storage caverns, logic would say this number is
extremely inflated.

Thanks

-- Attachment --
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